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November 17, 2022 
 
 
Dear MUCP and AUCP Stakeholders, 
 
The Office of Cannabis Policy (OCP) is sharing with you the following memo we received from 
the Office of the Attorney General (OAG) regarding the sale of pre-rolled cannabis cigarettes by 
registered caregivers and dispensaries. We share this with you as part of our continued efforts to 
offer support and guidance to program participants who are striving to remain in compliance 
with Maine statutes and rules. OCP thanks the OAG for their thoughtful review and legal 
analysis of existing law and for taking the time to offer clarity to our Office and stakeholders.  
 
Registrants or licensees should direct any questions about the memo to the Tobacco Enforcement 
Coordinator, Office of the Attorney General at 207-626-8574 or devon.l.cummings@maine.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Vernon Malloch 
Interim Director 
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